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January 23rd, 2013

Dear Parents and Guardians,
Hello! My name is Alexis Hernandez, and I will be a student teacher in your son/daughter’s first grade classroom. I am a senior at Rowan University, where I am an Elementary Education/Writing Arts dual degree major. I will also be receiving an endorsement in special education. This experience will be the last step I will take in order to receive my bachelor’s degree in May and begin my teaching career. I am very excited to be working alongside Mrs. Mercadante for the next ten weeks and to be involved in the J.F. Tatem learning community. 

I hope to get the opportunity to meet you over the next several weeks. Not only do I look forward to imparting what I can to your children, but what they in turn can teach me. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Mrs. Mercadante.
Regards,

Alexis M. Hernandez
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“Education is not the filling of a pail, but the lighting of a fire.”- William Butler Yeats
